
 
 
Dear E-news recipients, 
 
News on the Centre for Food Safety (CFS) online: 
 
 
(1) Food Safety Report for November 2024 
 
To deliver the latest food safety information timely to the public, the CFS announces the monthly 
“Food Safety Report”, sharing the food surveillance results. 
 
Please click into the webpage for details: 
https://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/press/20241231_11374.html 
 
 
(2) Shared-use Kitchen: Food Safety Guidelines for Food Businesses 
 
The CFS has uploaded the Food safety guidelines on “Shared-use Kitchen” for food businesses.  
Please click into the webpage to view the guideline:  
https://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/multimedia/multimedia_pub/files/food_safety_guidelines_for_foo
d_businesses_e.pdf 
 
 
(3) Food Safety Tips for Chinese New Year 
 
As an important family reunion occasion in Hong Kong, food and drinks play a crucial part of the 
Chinese New Year's celebration. However, it is also important to think about food safety. In addition 
to following the Five Keys to Food Safety, the CFS recommends the following food safety tips to 
ensure that holiday feasts are not only full of flavour but also safe. 
 
You are most welcome to read the publication at: 
https://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/whatsnew/whatsnew_sfst/Food_Safety_Tips_For_Chinese_New_
Year.html  
 
 
(4) CFS announces study results on consumer acceptance of reformulated dim sum with 
reduced sodium 
 
The CFS announced on January 13 the study results on consumer acceptance of reformulated dim 
sum with reduced sodium. The results indicate that consumers accept a 10 to 20 per cent reduction 
of the sodium content in dim sum, suggesting that reducing the sodium content in dim sum is 
feasible for the industry. 
 
Please click into the webpage for details: 



https://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/press/20250113_11391.html 
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